
From: Julie Young Member CC 
Sent: 16 February 2012 15:40 
To: Simon Walker Engineer 
Subject: Re: Cyclepath Fire Station to Essex Uni 
Dear Simon 
This is much better price wise. I will alert Essex Uni to the price I think we try for the Toucan crossing scheme. 
Julie 
 

From: Simon Walker Engineer  
To: Julie Young Member CC  
Cc: Rosemary Wilkins Cycling Officer; Tara Jowett Senior Design Engineer  
Sent: Thu Feb 16 11:20:52 2012 
Subject: Re: Cyclepath Fire Station to Essex Uni  
 
Good morning Julie, 
  
Please see below the estimated costings for the alternative proposal as per the drawings handed over last 
Thursday. 
  
There are two options for consideration: 
  
       £245,000 - including the proposed ‘Toucan’ crossing facility as shown outside ‘The Flag’ public house 
  

       £165,000 - excluding the ‘Toucan’ crossing facility shown 
  
  
Please let me know if you have any queries. 
  
Regards, 
  
Simon 
  
Simon Walker MIHE 
Design Engineer 
Design & Consultancy Services Group 
Environment, Sustainability and Highways 
Essex County Council | telephone: 01206 838676 | extension: 26776 | mobile: 07827 976995 | email: simon.walker@essex.gov.uk  
  

 
  
    Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

  
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Julie Young Member CC  
Sent: 14 February 2012 17:41 
To: Simon Walker Engineer; Tara Jowett Senior Design Engineer 
Cc: Rosemary Wilkins Cycling Officer 
Subject: Cyclepath Fire Station to Essex Uni 
  
Dear All 
Thankyou for meeting me last thursday re the above. Coincidently I was meeting Andrew Nightingale 
Property Director at the University last friday and I took the opportunity to discuss a 106 payment re the 
cyclepath. Vincent Pearce Priniciple Planning officer was also there. Andrew was uneasy about 106 
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money from the car park application but said he would go back and look at early release funds from the 
knowledge gateway to get this path in place. I suggested that opposition to the car park would be 
tempered if the Uni came up with some if not all of the money for the cyclepath. Andrew declared the view 
of the Uni in support of this path and seemed willing to see how this could be progressed. How far away 
are you from establising a cost for the revised scheme. I think the sooner we have that the more chance 
we have of getting some money while the car park plan remains outstanding. 
Julie 
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